New Zealand Society of Notaries

PO Box 77-111
Mt Albert
Auckland 1350

18 August 2020

Dear Notary
AGM AT AUCKLAND -7 SEPTEMBER 2020

You will have all received an e-mail together with the papers for the forthcoming AGM to be
held at Auckland on Monday 7 September.

As you are aware, Auckland is at present in Alert Level 3 lockdown which is due to last until
11.59pm on Wednesday 26 August 2020. Whether it will be extended or not is unknown at this
stage.

As a cautionary note the Council considers that the AGM should not be conducted in person
but rather by Zoom. Anyone who has sent apologies to the Secretary due to the need to travel
to Auckland may now wish to attend the AGM by Zoom.

A final announcement about the AGM will be made next week.

ith kind regards—
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Stewart Germann
President
New Zealand Society of Notaries
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